
Malevolent Rapture

Legion of the Damned

Surrender to forbidden realms, induced by demon spice
Where reality and dream entwine, lair of the snake 
divine
Desperate need to feel alive, enter a subconscious ride
Lucid yet uncontrolled, invoking the beast inside

Senses are awakened wide, limbs and teeth to claw and 
bite
Crawling, snarling and spitting, celebrate the fullmoon 
night
Feeling without precedent, yet bound to occur again
Werewolf being called to life, bless my licanthropic 
side
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Atavism so profund, breaking through the mundane bounds
Demon now manifests, werewolf wants to get out

Pain burning deep within, seeking for release in skin
Hate of existence, shedding of human skin

Stretching of tensioned limbs, breathe at frenzied pace
Body and mind in animal state, twisted and contorted 
face
Bestial distructive urge, lusting for flesh and blood
So stay away from me, or you will meet my claws and 
teeth

Malevolent rapture - Malevolent rapture

Blood, boiling in my veins, feeling no restraint, 
biting in my skin
Lust, tearing me apart, rapid beating heart, burning 

deep within
Beast, bursting from inside, lakes over my mind, I will 
not defy,
Death, calling forth the dead, ripping off your head, 
leaving you to die
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Blood, boiling in my veins, feeling no restraint, 
biting in my skin
Lust, tearing me apart, rapid beating heart, burning 
deep within
Beast, bursting from inside, lakes over my mind, I will 
not defy,
Death, calling forth the dead, ripping off your head, 
leaving you to die
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The wolf will howl again!
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